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Members Corner: Each month the ROAR will highlight comments and questions from our members  

as it pertains to them. We are looking for suggestions and positive recommendations. 

I have been a member since 2006 and have seen a lot of changes in the club. 

My recommendation is that all club members take the mountain seriously by 

voting, attending meetings, attending functions, helping with a project, or just 

enjoying our mountain family. I really don’t like hearing “you know that all clubs 

have a saying that 20% of membership does all the work”, do you? 

Our Bare Mountain is a special family and families do not run on 20% of the 

family doing all the work. Contribute time often, there is a lot to do and after 

12:00 (noon) let’s fun time every day. 

Cherie 

 

Activities January 14, 2023, 10am MST via google meet. Watch for January 13 email with 

meeting ID. 

Start planning a function you can do on the mountain for fun or food. 

 

Arizona/Texas  

Brent and Kathy are enjoying their winter even with some cold nights. 

Ken, Cherie, and Sharon are enjoying their winter with some cold days and nights. 

 

Mountain update  
Brent has heard from Todd and Rick that everything looks good on the mountain. 

 

Articles 
Any winter pictures or fun notes, please send to Susan Wi susan@willden.org 

 

Photos – Thank you Todd for the following beautiful pictures 
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